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LITERACY NUMERACY ICT WORLD AROUND US PDMU PE 

Summer stories to share 
together:  
Boris goes camping: 
https://youtu.be/uhj0IIxv-
hY 
 
Penguin on holiday: 
 
https://youtu.be/7C67RLM
MgyA 
 
I see summer: 
https://youtu.be/7C67RLM
MgyA 
 
Maisie goes camping: 
 
https://youtu.be/-
QKD3oPsVJM 

 
Phonics: 
 
Revise all of your Jolly 
Phonics sounds. 
 
https://youtu.be/2lVPmG
yUAC0 

Number: 
 
Revise counting forwards 
and backwards from 
different starting points.  
 
Revise writing numbers 
using correct formation. 
(See sheets on website) 
 
Recap over components to 5 
and continue to practise 
your addition.  
 
You could watch your 
favourite Number Blocks 
episodes from the previous 
weeks. 
 
Keep looking for shapes in 
your environment. Can you 
talk about their properties?  
 
Play some money games 
recognising coins to 10p.  
 
To revise time, think about 
the different parts of your 

Use ‘Topmarks’ maths games 
to help revise number 
sequencing. 
 
Check out the new activities on 
the Barefoot Computing page 
and have some ICT fun over 
the summer. 
 
https://www.barefootcomputi
ng.org/homelearning 
 
 
 
 

Topic: Summer  
 

Summer themed 
PowerPoint: 
What can you see? 
(On website) 
 
Fun tasks: 
Living things worksheet. 
All about me worksheet. 
Make a fruit salad. 
Play with bubbles. 
Plant a flower or a 
vegetable. 
Can you paint or draw a 
sunflower or any summer 

flower? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Watch a last Auntie Mabel  
programme as she tells us 
all about cleaning! 
https://youtu.be/noNIWcfZ
CYM 

What a time we’ve had! 
 
Let’s try and have some fun 
this summer. 
 
(Disclaimer: please excuse 
the plane part. 🙁) 
 
https://youtu.be/YE-
BI2WRnBU 
 
There are some colouring 
sheets to enjoy on the 
website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Enjoy playing outside 
developing all of your 
skills: 
 
Throwing and catching 
Kicking 
Running 
Jumping 
Cycling 
Skipping. 
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Revisit the Alphablocks 
episodes from previous 
weeks. 
 
Here are some songs to 
enjoy: 
 
Slippery Fish: 
 
https://youtu.be/KXfTXCIXIq
8 
 
Down in the deep blue sea: 
 
https://youtu.be/7pMEQsk3
c5Y 
 
Do you know the muffin 
man? 
 
https://youtu.be/fXFg5QsTc
LQ 
 

Keep practising your 
letter formation over the 
summer. 

day, morning, afternoon and 
evening. What things do you 
do at different times of the 
day?  
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